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Regarding- Moonbay 
1«2 Court Parade 
East Lane 
WembleyHaO SHY 

16 January 2013 

Dear Administration, . . 

i understand that you are reviewing the licence for this Moonbay that I visit with my family and friends 
Including children on a number of time for events that we have book and also events that the management 
have Kept and also done some charity events, now I don't understand that why would you want to do such a 
thing to a couple that are making the needs of life, they have a child thaf s your^ which they are doing 
everything for and you are planning to take away they lively hood? Thaf s absolutely shameful.. 
So I understand there was a complaint with a neighbour, so is they how you attack local businessesi 
That are paying their taxes and doing much more for the community, tell me is there a bar near Moonbay 
That does the same? I think you may want to judge the person that has made such an issue out of this... 
Moonbay has been under new management for now over Syrs and this Is the l" time such thing has happen. 
Now what the heH is going on? I see other bars in Wembley that there are fights and all sorts going on? 
Why are you not targeting them? Rather than a warm friendly farnily bar? 

Seriously think you all need to reconsider what you are planning and set some rules for them? 
Whatever but taking the business away isn't right at all. Down to one person! After these many yeara 
That ttiey have been there? Really doesn't make sense at all. 

From a concerned visitor 

ICind Regards 



17 JAN 2013 

\ 



15T" JAN 2013 

NORTH WEMBELY 

MiDDX 

RE; MOONBAY ,1-2 COURT PARADE, WEMBELY,MlDDX,HAO 3HY 

DEAR SIR /MADAM 

I AM WRITING WITH REFERENCE TO THE RECENT APPLICATION MADE TO 
REVEIW THE LICENCE AT THE ABOVE MENTIONED PREMISES. 

I HAVE BEEN A CUSTOMER AT THE MOONBAY FOR OVER 
7 YEARS SINCE THE OWNERS OCCUPANCY AND NEVER 
EXPERICENCED ANY PROBLEMS OR ISSUES WITH THE STAFF 
AND ITS CUSOMERS. 

IT IS VERY FRIENDLY AND WELCOMING ENVIROMENT 

MOONBAY HOLDS REGULAR FUNDRAISING EVENTS, 
COMMUNITY GATHERING AND HAVE ALWAYS BEEN 
CONSIDERATE AND CARING FOR THEIR COSTOMERS , LOCAL 
RESIDENTS AND ITS SURROUNDINGS. 

I STRONGLY OBJECT TO THE LICENCE TO GO UNDER REVIEW 
AND LOSS OF COMMUNITY BAR FAMILY AND FRIENDS. 



TTniriwMil mi niilmtiua jPnOii Ouaur 
Licensing 
Brent House 
3"* Floor West 
349-357 High Road 
Wembley 
HA96BZ 

14*Januaiy20J3 ' 

To whom it may concern; 

I am writing with regards to the recent f^iicialion made to review the Premises License at 
Moonbay, 1-2 Court Parade, Wembley, HAO 3HY to which I strongly OBJECT. 

I have been a cu^omer at the premises over the past 6 yean. Over this period I have known 
the owners to be the most caring, giving and considerate people not onfy for their cummers 
and employees but also to their comnamity, environment and all surroundings. We regulariy 
hold annual social and community events at the venue, each being an enjoyable, safe and 
successful event for all attending. Mr A Mrs Devshi r^arly hold Charity/Fundraising 
Events [GOSH, Children In Need, Shelter to name a few], childm's paties etc which I have 
attended, each being for good causes and enjoyed by all. 

I have known the own«s to be very caring for die society. They deliver food regulariy to the 
elderly residing at Jubilee Court, some with very limited physical capability. Mrs Devshi 
regulariy visits some of the elderiy to care for and support 

It would be a huge shame to lose such a great vibratt venue where people are able to 
sociah'se, dine, enjoy their evening and reach home safely. 

Whilst writing I would also like to make a foimal complaim about the way the Council deah 
with the way they seized the equipment fiom the premises in or around Novnnber whilst I 
was present with fiiends.-! feel the matter was dealt widi in an unpn)fi»sional manner, very 
intimidating for all concerned. It would appear to me that the Council abused their powers _^ 
and rights during seizure..Up to 9.pe(^le [Police and Council Audioritiesjenteied die " ~ 
Rjesouuam with a warrant. A lady fiom the Council was witnessed by myself and friends 
bulling whilst the equipment was being taken away. No sympathy was shown. It feh like 
the owners lives were being snatched away and the lady seemed to find this quite amusmg. 
The owners were left shaken up and enyity. It ̂ jpears to me that the owners maybe going 
dirxnigh hard financial difSculties due to the current financial econt»nic crisis arid this 
sitmtion has made it worse, I believe tlw Christmas period would be die busiest time of die 
year for any busiiKss and ceitamly affected Moonbay. The Council have denied die owners 
of this. It seems the owners have been subject to constant hnassment by die Council in the 
recent months and this seems very unfiur. It would be excessive and to^y unjust to review 
their license. 



outcome as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely. 
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Viechweg, Dennis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Environment and Protection 
11 January 2013 17:01 
Viechweg, Dennis 
FW: Premises Licence Review - Moonbay Bar & Restuarant 

From: 
Sent: llJanuary 2013 09:15 
To: Environment and Protection 
Subject: Premises Licence Review - Moonbay Bar & Restuarant 

Dear Sir / Madam 

I am writing to you with regards to the licence review you are currently carrying out for the Moonbay Bar & 
Restuarant, 1 Court Parade, Wembley, HAG 3HY. 

I live at^ 
previous owners for last j^g^yiarsr 

feince May 1989 and have known the current owners as well as the 

The venue not only provides the local with a place to relax but also holds a lot of charity events as well children 
parties. I personally have used the venue 
for 90th, 60th and 18th birthday parties for the family. 

It also provides the locals with job opportunities in this current difficult economic climate. 

It would be a real shame if this vibrant venue which is the hub for social gatherings for the local would be closed 
down. 

I hope you will keep the above points in mind and reconsider the premises licence. 

Many thanks. 

Regards, 
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North Wembley 
Middlesex 

31/12/2012 

Dear Sir/Miadam 
I am writing to you with r^^«noe to &e licence reviewyou are currently 

carrying out finr Moonbay Bar and Restaurant, 1 Court Parade, East Lane HAo 3HY. 
Having lived widiin 100 yards of tihe afore mentioned premises for over 40 years I £ ^ 
obliged to write to yourselves and inform you that I have never experienced a idngle 
problem from this establishment In point of &ct since the curr^it proprietors have been 
running it, yAach. I bdieve is smnewhoie intiie r ;̂k>n of 7 years it has become a wdl loved 
centre of our local community. This particular restaurant and bar is a much needed hub for 
all sections of this diverse multicultural area, the owners regulaify hold fund-raising nights 
for mai^ different charities and every Cltfistmas hold a chOdrens party vMdi is very 
popular with young and old alike. 

It would be a travesty iftiiis local community were to loose sudi an establishment in 
this current economic dimate tbe prospect of loosu^sudi a venue seems unjustifiable and 
downright stupid. Surely as Mr Cameion puts it "were all in it together^ and if tiiat is the 
case tben the bureaucrats tbat sit mi tiidr backsides at the town hall ̂ lould be heljHng 
diese business's to succeed and expand creating growth and jobs within tius community, 
not tying tibeir hands with ever increasing red tape and over tibe top heavy handed bulging 
by certain sections of the council. 
I look forward to a positive outcome from this reVKw as do many sections of this 
community 

Yours Sincere^ 


